

Hello from the nursing department.
As winter arrives, so does cold and flu season. We would like to take this time to remind families and visitors to please postpone visits if you are feeling ill. A mild cold for a healthy adult can cause some of our residents to become quite ill. We also recommend hand washing when you come to visit and have hand sanitizer dispensers by each door. We can also offer a mask if needed while visiting.
Happy Holidays!
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